To: Licensing
Subject: Devon dumpling licence review (Public nuisance)
Date: 05 December 2022 18:05:19

To whom 1t concerns,

I'm a resident at_ and have been for around 35 years.
I have just noticed that a complaint for a public nuisance has been brought up against a pub
that I live opposite. I feel its only correct to contact you to make you aware that this seems
quite unnecessary. I very rarely, if at all hear anything that would disturb me, cause
discomfort or make me worry.

The pub is a quiet little local that I feel has been unfairly judged. If you'd require
anymore information from myself I'd be happy to help.

Regards,





